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Rt Hon Dr Andrew Murrison MP 
House of Commons 
London SW1A OAA        18th October 2022 

 
 
 
 
 
Dear Andrew  
 
Since the appointment of the new Prime Minister, there have been a couple of 
announcements which have caused concern in our community and I have been asked to 
bring these concerns to your attention at an early stage. 
 
1. It appears that the proposed new investment zones with relaxed planning regulation 

could extend through National Parks and AONBs. Clearly, our community would be very 

disturbed if this were the case with the Cranbourne Chase. We shall also be writing to 

Richard Clewer to share our concerns with him as Leader of Wiltshire Council. 

 

2. The government has announced a review of ELMS. We share the well-publicised 

concerns such as those expressed by the CPRE and the National Trust on this matter. 

 
As I say, this is just to give you an early stage view. No doubt we will be in contact as 
matters progress. 
 
Kind regards 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 
 
Simon Davison 
Chair 
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